From: Nathan Miller <nateman99@msn.com> on 06/04/2008 09:00:05 AM
Subject: Regulation AA

Jun 4, 2008

Federal Reserve Board Email comments

Dear Email comments,

Credit card companies have destroyed members of my family with their
abusive and destructive practices. PLEASE make sure these measures are
made into law. The credit card companies have enjoyed ill-gotten gains

for far too long. Please help!

Sincerely,

Mr. Nathan Miller

3225 Duveneck Dr
Raleigh, NC 27616-8949



